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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Ms Chloe Dunlop

Senior Planning Officer

Industry Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Dunlop
Prestons Industrial Estate (SSD 7155 MOD 2) — Response to Submission

Thank you for your email received on 29 August 2017 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to
review and comment on the above.

TINSW has reviewed the response provided by the proponent and provides no further comment.

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing comments on the above. If you require further
clarification, please contact Bily Yung, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 3291 or
Billy.Yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Manager, Land Use Planning and Development
trategy and Planning Division
CD17/09787
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